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From: Doug G [gerlemand@comcast.net]
Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2012 7:33 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Nuclear energy plants

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Dear Sirs; 
 
Please stop permitting the construction of new nuclear energy plants.  There is no way to store nuclear waste safely 
during the time this waste emits dangerous levels of radiation, and the risk of accidental release of radiation or even 
explosion of an energy plant is too high.  There are alternative sources of energy that just need implementation money to 
provide all the energy America needs from sustainable sources.  We do need the seed money to increase the efficiency 
and storage of this new wind, solar and geothermal technologies.  Repeating failed attempts at developing nuclear energy 
has just delayed private investment in these alternative energy sources. 
 
Douglas Gerleman 
2966 Stonegate Lane 
Northbrook, IL 60062 
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